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SLH/SMF 

04 March 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Macbeth at the Leeds Playhouse – Thursday 10 March 

 

As we prepare for our exciting theatre visit next Thursday, I am pleased to share the itinerary 

for the afternoon. Please be aware timings are approximate. 

 

 

Expectations 

 

As this is an afternoon performance, there will be a mixture of other schools and members of 

the public attending the performance. Therefore, we expect students to be exemplary in their 

behaviour at all times on the coach and in the theatre. Furthermore, the students are 

representing Heckmondwike Grammar School and should be smartly dressed in full school 

uniform. 

 

Students may bring mobile phones with them on the trip, but as in school, they should be 

switched off at all times and left in school bags. Students will be permitted to use their phones 

to contact parents in the event of a delay returning to school and to notify them of our arrival 

time.  

 

Face Coverings 

 

The theatre has requested that audience members wear a face covering, unless exempt and 

we hope that students will comply with this.  

 

11.45 Students attending the trip will be able to enjoy an early lunch in school 
12.30 The coaches will depart from school and travel to the Leeds Playhouse 
13.00 We aim to arrive in good time and students will be able to use the 

bathroom facilities and find their seats for the performance 
13.30 Performance begins 
14.25 Interval  
14.45 Second half of performance commences 
16.20 Play finishes and students will travel back to school for parents to collect 
17.00 Arrive back at HGS for parents to collect students 
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Refreshments 

 

There will be an opportunity to purchase light refreshments, such as a soft drink or ice cream, 

in the interval so students are invited to bring a small amount of money to cover such items. 

There should be no eating or drinking in the auditorium during the performance.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

Mrs S Hancock 

English Subject Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


